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New Parking Signs 

We love our new parking signs at the 

front of school. Please adhere to 

their message and show you care by 

not parking on the zig zags.  

We would appreciate if you share 

this message with anyone who drops 

your children who does not have   

access to our newsletter, e.g taxis. 

Thank You 

There have been several incidents of parents being 

rude and aggressive towards staff on the school 

grounds and online (class DOJO). Physical, verbal or 

written abuse towards our staff will not be tolerated. 

Our staff are here to help. Please respect this and 

help us to make our community a safe place for     

everyone. 

Parents evening appointments are 

currently taking place—it’s not too 

late to message your child’s teacher 

and make an appointment. Please 

get in touch. 



TT Rockstars Day—Friday 1st April  

   

Come to school dressed as your favourite rock 

star or musician as we enjoy a day full of maths 

and music in our classrooms. Donations to school 

fund are welcomed (50p—£1.00) 

 

Please could we ask that if your child is absent then this 

is reported to the school office by 8:45am. 

 

Also, a reminder that if your child is off school due to   

sickness or diarrhoea they cannot return to school until 

48 hours after their last episode. 

Many Thanks  

KS2 Easter Service  

The KS2 Easter Service will be at            

St Marks Church on Monday 4th April 

2022 starting at 10.00 a.m. Parents are 

welcome though space is very limited.  



Contact Details 

Please could you make sure that school are kept up to date with any changes in        

address / phone number / e-mail so we have your current details on our system. 

Many Thanks  

Upcoming dates for your diary 

22—28th March     Book Fair  

Wednesday 30th March    Parents Evening 

Thursday 31st March    Year 6 Eden Camp Trip 

Friday 1st April     TT Rockstars Day 

 

 


